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Support House Bill 2345A

House Bill 2345A is an important step to create a
market to rebuild our crumbling infrastructure.

SEIU Local 503 supports House Bill 2345A
because we all want to create good jobs here in
Oregon.

House Bill 2345A also establishes appropriate
goals for the protection of workers, investments
and the long-term health of this important market.

House Bill 2345A is an innovative, forward-looking
approach to financing and assembling projects
that will benefit all Oregonians.

“Workers in the US and Canada want to see more of their pension
funds put safely to work at home, helping rebuild our domestic
infrastructure, expand our economy, and rebuild the middle class
by creating new and lasting jobs. To keep the promise of
retirement security for a new generation of workers, our pension
funds need the strong and reliable long-term returns that
investable infrastructure can deliver, but until now, institutional
investors have had a hard time finding attractive infrastructure
investment opportunities in North America. SEIU supports the
establishment of the West Coast Infrastructure Exchange (WCX),
which promises to bridge the gap between investors and domestic
infrastructure needs while protecting the interests of working
people and our environment.” Mary Kay Henry, President, Service
Employees International Union
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